Cathy Prout
SENIOR PASTOR

Wednesday May 3rd, 2017

South Huron Municipality 322 Main Street Exeter, ON NOM 1S1

Attention: South Huron Council

RE: Parking bylaw exemption

We wanted to take a moment to thank you for supporting our free soccer program last year by approving an exemption to the parking by-law in Huron Village Green, Huron Park. We had a very successful summer with 39 volunteers from our church running the program and over 50 families participating; over 100 kids playing soccer! The t-shirts provided by Healthy Kids Community Challenge made a huge impact on the kids. We finished off the season with a bbq and adults playing against the kids; always a hit! It was a community effort to provide a place for families to connect together and for kids to enjoy playing soccer.

For the upcoming 2017 season, I would like to ask for another exemption to the parking bylaw so our volunteers and families that attend will be able to park along one side of the street during our soccer season.

Date: Wednesday nights only from July 5th to August 23rd

Time: 6:00pm to 9:00pm

Streets: Empress Ave, Parkdale Ave, Algonquin Drive between Empress and Parkdale

I look forward to hearing from you and if you require further information please contact me.

Sincerely.

Lori Crawford

Soccer Co-ordinator

Administration

Centralia Faith Tabernacle